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Republic of the PHilippines ate, | i P
Bepartment of Education ,,
REGION XI U
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2022-019

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor, Curriculum Implementation Division (CID)
Chief Education Supervisor, School Governance and Operation Division (SGOD)
Public School District Supervisor New Corella
Elementary District Nurse of New Corella

Subject: NEW CORELLA DISTRICT COMMUNITY-BASED VISION SCREENING
FOR SCHOOL CHILDREN

Date: August 17, 2022

1. The Provincial Health Office of the Province of Davao del Norte will be conducting a
COMMUNITY-BASED VISION SCREENING FOR SCHOOL CHILDREN, on August 19,
2022, at Davao Del Norte Sports and Tourism Complex (DNSTC). This is in
celebration of the 2022 Sight Saving Month with the theme, “Malabong mata’y
iwasan. Pagkonsulta sa mata’y i-practice yan para sa #HealthyPilipinas.””

2. Enclosed herewith is the written communication from the Provincial Health Officer Dr.
Alfredo A. Lacerona, PHO II, as your reference and as corrected, the target pupil
beneficiaries of 20, are from New Corella District only for the First Phase of
implementation.

3. Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP) in all endeavors for all teaching, non-teaching
personnel and learners of the Division of Davao del Norte, shall be strictly observed.

4. At all times, please be reminded of the observance of the new normal Local IATF health
protocols.

4. For your immediate dissemination. Please be guided.

1

A

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Enclosure: As stated
SGOD-SHS/MTA

Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
= Telephone Number: (084) 216 0188
Website: www.depeddavnor.ph | Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte




Republic of the Philippines
Provincial Government of Davao del Norte

PROVINCIAL HEALTH OFFICE

August 10, 2022
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RECEIVED
DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V Jate
Schools Division Superintendent

3y: ~
Department of Education '“““—J—Z-N-L‘-mé—
Davao del Norte 2313

Thru: MERCY M. DELA CRUZ, RN, MDMG
PBP Coordinator

Dear Ma'am Silva,

Blindness has enormous effects on the psychomotor, social, and emotional development
of an individual and it inhibits the opportunities for education and employment. Early

detection and treatment of vision problems are imperative to meet the challenges of
blindness.

Sight Saving Month is celebrated every August; the celebration has concluded with a
renewed commitment to eradicate avoidable blindness in the country.

In celebration of the said event, the Family Health Care Division in the implementation of
the Provincial Eye Care Program will be conducting Community-Based Vision Screening
for School Children on August 19, 2022, at Davao del Norte Sports and Tourism Complex
(DNSTC) Clubhouse Area. The activity will start at 9:00 o’clock in the morning.

In line with this, we would like fo respectfully invite you and request to allow 40 pupils
identified with errors of refractions to be the beneficiary of the above-mentioned activity.

We are looking forward to your affirmative response in this matter.

Thank you for continuing support in all our health programs.

Very truly yours,

”LACERONA, M »
Health Officer |
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